
From: Harsimar Sethi   
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 10:15 AM 
To: Megan Piercey <Megan.Piercey@mississauga.ca> 
Subject: Re: 2021 PVAC Mid-term Citizen Member Check-in 

Good morning Megan 

This is to inform you that I will not be able to continue my services as citizen member in PVAC 
because of some other commitments.  
Sorry for the late reply.  

Thanks and regards 
Harsimar singh sethi. 

9.1

mailto:Megan.Piercey@mississauga.ca

	From: Harsimar Sethi   Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 10:15 AM To: Megan Piercey <Megan.Piercey@mississauga.ca> Subject: Re: 2021 PVAC Mid-term Citizen Member Check-in



